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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO 

 
Program: Portfolio 

 
Question No. AE16/082 

 
Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 9 February 2016: 
 
Since the change of Prime Minister on 14 September, 2015: 
1. Has there been any change to the staffing profile of the department/agency? 
2. Provide a list of changes to staffing numbers, broken down by classification level, division, 

home base location (including town/city and state) 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
1. Yes. 
2. To provide the level of detail requested for the portfolio would involve an unreasonable 
diversion of resources.  
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